
Andrew McNeil, Managing Director of Sydney-based 
Yarmouth Group has today announced that Yarmouth will 
renew its Partnership with the Greater Western Sydney 
Giants for the 2012 AFL premiership season.

In making the announcement Mr McNeil stated how proud 
Yarmouth Group and its staff and partners are in supporting 
AFL Football in Western Sydney. “Yarmouth is thrilled to 
support the Giants not only in their goals of pursuing the 
ultimate success within the premier national football code 
but also supporting the community goals that GWS are 
achieving.”

Since their inception, the Giants have been part of the 
local community in Greater Western Sydney, working with 
key community partners and local football communities 
to deliver tangible outcomes in four key areas – health, 
harmony, education and employment.

Mr McNeil said “the Giants have a clear vision to be a truly 
community based club. Through the development of key 
community partnerships and programs in health, harmony, 
education and employment, the Giants are demonstrating 
their commitment to their local communities.”

By supporting the Giants, Yarmouth is living its values 
of supporting community sporting groups. Mr McNeil 
commented, “Yarmouth recognises and supports the 
importance of health and wellbeing in the communities in 
which we operate and we support a range of country and 
suburban sports clubs in providing resources to their local 
communities.”

Yarmouth has renewed its corporate partnership for another 
12 months and Mr McNeil said “Yarmouth will be supporting 
the Giants for many years to come as we excitedly look 
forward to the Giants making their official AFL debut  
in 2012.”

About Yarmouth Group

Yarmouth Group is a diversified financial services company 
that provides strategic advice and services across five core 
disciplines:

n	 corporate advisory

n	 real estate investment advisory

n	 private equity

n	 corporate governance

n	 management consulting

We target small to medium sized enterprises seeking 
independent and professional corporate advice.

yarmouthgroup.com

About Greater Western Sydney Giants

On July 29, 2010 the Greater Western Sydney Giants were 
officially awarded the 18th AFL licence and will play their 
first official AFL game in round one 2012. The GWS Giants 
are committed to establishing a community focused football 
club that will represent the people of Greater Western 
Sydney, the ACT and Southern NSW. The Giants are built  
on four core values intrinsic to the Club, the AFL and the 
region - Innovation, Integrity Inclusion and Aspiration.

gwsgiants.com.au
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